Weethalle Public School

NEWSLETTER



Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethallep.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley

13th June, 2017

Term 2: Week 8

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

I hope you all had a safe and complete the line marking enjoyable long weekend. Tomorrow the Director of Public Schools, Mr David Lamb will be visiting to discuss the progress we have the possible use of social made so far this year and to review plans for future school improvement. Thank you to parents who completed the survey last week, this will be a useful tool for this meeting.

This Friday we will hold our school athletics carnival, if the council are still unable to this week, we will still run field events on this day. Today's newsletter contains a Facebook survey, to address media communication with our community. Could all parents please complete this survey as soon as possible so action can be taken around establishing a Facebook page.

Jason Hurley Relieving Principal Athletics Carnival Friday 16th June

Small Schools Athletics Friday 23rd June

Athletics Carnival Event Time table:

9:30- Novelty Event 10am- High Jump

11:00- Recess

11:30- Shot Put

12:00-Long Jump

12:40- Discuss

1:00- Novelty Events

1:30- Lunch

2:00- 100m Races

2:30- Novelty Events

*Guide only, some events may be quicker or longer than expected.





Miss Clark's class working hard this Tuesday morning.



K/1/2 Daily News

Monday:

Stevie, Isabelle and Laci Tuesday:

Broden, Ellie and Macey

Wednesday: Isla, Henry and Darby.



Week 8 news topic:

Me as an Animal. If you were an animal what animal would you be?

Week 9 news topic:

Favourite Movie. Tell the class about your favourite movie and why you like it.

Wk	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Sat/Sun
7	5	6	7	8 LMBR	9 LMBR (Principal)	10/11
8	12 Queen's Birthday	13 LMBR	PlaygRoup	15	16 Nicola Weethalle Athletics Carnival	17/18
9	19	20	21 LMBR	22 LMBR	23 LMBR (Principal) Smalls Schools Athletics	24/25
10	26	27	Playgroup	29	30 Assembly	1/2

Did you know the school has it's own website? Go to www.weethalle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au to see more photos, newsletters and much more

P&C News

Thank you to everyone who helped cater for the Principals Conference last week. There were lots of positive comments about the food.

It is Weethalle School's turn to run the canteen at the small schools athletics carnival in Griffith on Friday 23rd June. A roster will be drawn up so that each parent has a turn in the canteen. We will need donations of cakes/slices for this day. These can be brought with you on the day please.

Pies from our Condo Pie Drive will be ready for collection on Friday 16th June (at school).





Special thanks to Sophie and Broden's mum Candice for the oranges she gave us last week. Everyone thought they were very yummy!









